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Tuesday 22 March 2022 

 
Mosquitos at school  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Due to the recent weather, we have had an increase in mosquitos around the school. Despite our 
best efforts to prevent potential breeding sites by removing containers and clearing areas with water 
laying around the school we are still experiencing higher than usual mosquito numbers. As Covid 
remains active in the community, we are still required to ensure that our classrooms are well 
ventilated with windows and doors open. This can result in mosquitos being in classrooms. We 
suggest that you apply mosquito repellent to the children’s exposed skin before they come to school, 
particularly if they are susceptible to mosquito bites.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  

 
 
 

Maria Dichiera   
Principal   
 
 


